
Hampton Falls Planning Board 

Master Plan Committee 

Draft Workshop Minutes – July 20, 2015 

 

Present: Charlyn Brown, Chairman; Larry Smith; Lisa Brown-Kucharski; Todd Santora and Glenn 

Greenwood, RPC Consultant. 

The workshop started at 8:05 A.M. and ended at 9:30 A.M. 

The minutes of the June 18, 2015, June 25, 2015 and July 13, 2015 workshops were approved. 

The remainder of the time was spent putting together the flyer to be mailed for the month of 

July.  It was decided that the content of the flyer will deal with the Hampton Falls Master Plan – 

definition of a master plan and some chapter titles of the one for Hampton Falls.  Additionally, 

continued reference to the “Visioning/Focus Sessions” is to be placed at the bottom of the text 

page and at the top of the fold-over page. 

Glenn will send through to everyone a draft copy for comment/additions before mailing. 

The next workshop is scheduled for 8:00 A.M. on July 27, 2015.  The committee will work on the 

flyer for August.   


